
      

Modelling in Otago 
 

Introduction 
Louisa Sinclair, DCC 

 
Presentation: What’s the Chances? Unravelling the 

likelihood of modelling complex scenarios 
Mark Baker, Rationale 

 
Presentation: Outram and the Northern Schemes  

Water and Wastewater Modelling 
Louisa Sinclair, DCC 

 
 

The Water New Zealand Modelling Special Interest Group 
invites you to attend an evening “get together” on  

Thursday 21st November 2013 
From 5.30pm  

Commencing at 5:30 for 6:00pm start. Light refreshments will be provided. 
Location: 
OPUS International Consultants Ltd, Opus House, 197 Rattray Street, Dunedin 
Contact: Louisa Sinclair: louisa.sinclair@dcc.govt.nz or 03 474 3896 
Please RSVP for catering purposes amy.aldrich@waternz.org.nz by Monday 18th November 

mailto:amy.aldrich@waternz.org.nz

